
USDA Foods E-Letter Feedback
As we work to develop content our readers are interested in, we greatly appreciate your feedback on the 
"USDA Foods from Farm to Plate" e-letter distributed each month through GovDelivery. Share your 
thoughts on what you enjoy and what you think we could improve!

OMB BURDEN STATEMENT: According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, an agency may not 
conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it 
displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 
0484-0611. The time required to complete this information collection is estimated to average 10 
minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, 
gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.

OMB Control Number: 0484-0611
Expiration Date: 9/30/19

Federal government employee 
State Agency staff 
Recipient Agency staff 
Industry 
Advocacy organization 
Academia or research 
Other 

What is your primary role? *

NSLP/CACFP/SFSP 
CSFP 
TEFAP 
FDPIR 
None of the above 

Which USDA Foods program(s) do you work with? *

USDA Foods from Farm to Plate (general e-letter) 
Spotlight on Schools 
Household Highlights 
FDPIR Connection 
I'm not sure 

Which USDA Foods e-letters are you subscribed to receive? *

News & Notes 
Featured Food 

Which section(s) of the e-letter do you most enjoy reading? Please select up to 3. *
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Resource Roundup 
Blurbs from Blogs 
Conference Clips 
Policy Corner 
Out & About 
Program Spotlight 
Complaint Resolution Pipeline 
Technology Synopsis 
Blast from the Past 
Trivia Tidbits 
On the Horizon 

Always 
Usually 
Sometimes 
Rarely 
Never 

How often do you read the e-letters you receive in your inbox? *

Too long 
Not long enough 
Just right 

What do you think about the length of the e-letter? *

Extremely useful and interesting 
Mostly useful and interesting 
Only some of the info applies to me 
Not useful 

How relevant is e-letter content? *

Recipes and cooking tips 
New foods available 
Agricultural market updates 
Features on local programs and best practices 
Interviews with longtime program staff 
Policy changes affecting programs 

What type(s) of content would you like to see featured in future editions of the e-letter? Please select 
up to 5. *
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Technology tips and updates 
Best practices in food storage and distribution 
Highlights of conferences and meetings 
Upcoming events 
Training opportunities such as webinars 
USDA visits to program sites 
Links to blogs and interesting articles 
Photos 
Infographics 
Research reports 
Grant announcements 
History of USDA Foods programs 

Do you have any other comments on the e-letter or ideas for how we could improve? Share your 
thoughts and suggestions here, or email us any time at USDAFoods@fns.usda.gov. 

To view previous editions of the e-letter, visit 
http://www.fns.usda.gov/fdd/usda-foods-e-letters 




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